
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Friday 30th September 2022  

This week we have been learning all about our senses!  

This week we have been learning all about our five senses by reading the book ‘My Five Senses by Aliki’. 

Throughout the week, we have been completing different activities to develop our understanding of 

the importance of our 5 senses.  

Each day, we have focussed on a different sense. 

• Sight = We played Kim’s Game to try and memorise the different objects. 

• Hearing = We did lots of listening games, listening to environmental sounds, musical 

instruments, and instructions. 

• Smelt = We had a challenge to smell different flavours and had to try and work out what smells 

they are.  

• Taste = On Friday, we had a yummy taste challenge! We had lots of different fruit to taste.  

• Touch = During busy time, we have had lots of sensory activities to engage with, sand, glitter, 

orbies, flour and more!  

 

Next week we will be looking at similarities and differences between us all. We will be 

discussing what we like, dislike and more!  

 

Star of the Week: 

Congratulations to all the children 

in Nursery this week for being this 

weeks ‘Star of the Week’.  

They have all done exceptionally 

well settling into our busy 

environment.  

We cannot wait for more 

adventures next week with you all!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

It has been so lovely welcoming all our new friends into Nursey. 

All the children are settled and are playing beautifully together.  

We are looking forward to doing some lovely activities with them 

all next week!  

 

 

 

Books we have read so far… 

Look at what we have been doing this week… 

We have been doing 

some tasting and 

smelling activities this 

week to learn all about 

our senses!  


